
The School Council at Stephen Lewis Secondary School Presents 
 

A Free Parenting Seminar on 

Social Networking Safety 
 

 
 

Guest Speaker: Paul Davis 
Paul Davis has 25+ years of IT knowledge and expertise, which he brings to his 
speaking engagements. He has presented to over 335 000 students from grades 4-
12 across North America and 40 000 parents. Relating to kids as a father himself, 
and to parents as a professional, his presentations are targeted so that each 
audience leaves with a wealth of knowledge and empowerment for their age level. 

 

Date and Time:  
 Thursday April 27, 2017 
 7:00PM – 9:00PM 
 Light refreshments will be served 

 

Location:  
 Stephen Lewis Secondary School 

555 Autumn Hill Boulevard, Thornhill, L4J 8X2 
 

Please RSVP by April 18 at 
https://goo.gl/forms/8Gavuz2V3goqstJD2 
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Join us for a free, 
informative seminar to 
learn important 
techniques on how to 
keep your teenager stay 
safe on the Internet:  
Facebook, Instagram and 
other social networks. 

https://goo.gl/forms/8Gavuz2V3goqstJD2

